
I want to speak in support of SB 638, which requires that research facilities, that use 
cats and dogs in their studies, take steps to provide for the adoption of the 
animals.  They can do this by entering into an agreement with a rescue group with little 
effort.  This seems only humane and is simply the right thing to do.   
 
Sincerely, 
Judith G. Sugg, Ph.D.  
Portland OR 
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